
                                                       Sixth Sunday of Easter  
                                                            25th  May 2025 

                                                           Dunshaughlin-Culmullen Newsletter 
                              Parish Office; Pastoral Centre (Monday – Friday 10am until 2pm) 

                                        Phone 01 8259114 or email office@dcparish.ie 
                               Pastoral Centre: 01 802 4780 or email pcmanager@dcparish.ie 

                        Priest on Call: 01 - 825 9114 
Website and Webcam www.dunshaughlin-culmullenparish.ie 

Mass Times:  Dunshaughlin: Saturday Vigil Mass 7pm, Sunday 9 am, 12 noon.  
Culmullen: Saturday Vigil Mass 6pm Sunday 10:30am. 
Weekday Masses:   Culmullen: 9am, Dunshaughlin: 10am.    
Confessions:  Dunshaughlin: Saturday 12noon - 1pm.  
Eucharistic Adoration: Dunshaughlin: Tuesdays 10:30am until 2 pm; 7-9 pm.  
Culmullen: Thursdays 9:30am - 11 am. 
Baptisms/Weddings/Mass Bookings:  email the Parish Office at or call 01 - 825 
9114 or email office@dcparish.ie 10am -2pm  

Mass Intentions for the coming week 
Saturday 24th May Cul Vigil 6pm Mary Byrne M.M. 
Sunday 25th May Cul 10:30am  Seam Mahon; Peggy & Jack Blount & Mollie Farrelly; 

Sunday 25th May  Dunsh 12noon   Paul Costello;  Don & Mary Kane; 
Friday 30th May  Dunsh 10am Patrick & Mary  Crosbie;  
Saturday 31st May Cul Vigil 6pm Sally Donoghue;                           

Eileen Steele; 
Saturday 31st May Dunsh Vigil 7pm Michael & Delorus Phelan;    

Maureen Rusk; 
Sunday 1st June  Dunsh 12noon   Richie O’Brien;                      

Michael Forde; 
 

Mass for Students sitting examinations 
Mass for those sitting the Leaving Certificate, the Junior Cert and other exams are 
invited to St Patrick and St Seachnall’s Church 

Monday 26th of May at 7 pm. 
We invite students from our two Secondary Schools and their parents to attend. 
We keep the students in our prayers as they prepare for State and College 
Examinations. 

Meet and Greet 
This Sunday 25th after the 12 noon mass in Dunshaughlin.  

Mass goers are invited to the Pastoral for a cup of tea and a chat.  
This is an opportunity for people to get to know each other. 

 

Welcome to the Community of Faith – Recently Baptised 
Méabh Mulcahy Curraghtown & Keavy Hannon - Lynch, Kiltale. 

 

 

Remember in Prayer 
The soul of Gretta Kelly, (sister of Hugh Leonard, Culmullen.) 

May she rest in peace. 
 



Cemetery Devotions Dates as follows 
St Seachnall’s Cemetery; Sat 7th June after 7pm Vigil Mass.  
Old Cemetery; at Church of Ireland Sat 7th June 8pm. 
Derrockstown Cemetery; Sun 8th  June after 12 noon Mass. 
Culmullen & Knockmark Cemetery; Sun 29th June after 10:30 Mass. 

 

Young Adults 
National Jubilee of Young Adults/gathering in Knock Shrine on Saturday 14th  June. 
Join with us from across the Diocese; free bus pick up from Drogheda, Navan and 
Mullingar. To book place and further details please email Fr Mark English 
(duleekparish @ gmail.com)  

 

Lough Derg 3 day Pilgrimage (Jubilee of Hope 2025) 
 Monday 30th June-  Wednesday 2nd July. For further information and bookings 
contact Carmel Carty on Tel: 044 9374818 
 

Lough Derg, - 2025  Pilgrimage Season begins 
Three day Pilgrimages, One Day Retreat, Lakeshore Pilgrimage. For more  
information contact Sanctuary of St Patrick 071-986 1518 
Or info@loughderg.org www.loughderg.org 
 

Loughcrew Sunday 
 June 29th Mass at 3pm Come and help us celebrate the 400th Anniversary of the 
birth of St Oliver in Loughcrew, Oldcastle. (Eircode A82 X4Y1) All are welcome. 

 

 

Meath Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes Sept 2025 ’Pilgrims of Hope' 
Bookings can be made directly with Joe Walsh Tours - 01-241 0800.  For further 
information & assistance  booking please contact 086 – 877 0729. 

 

 

Benemerenti Presentation 
Presentation to Lena Walsh will now take place in Culmullen Church on Sunday 15th June. 
Bishop Tom Deenihan will celebrate Mass at 10.30 am. All are welcome. 
 

Parish Pastoral Council Meeting 
Next Meeting will take place in the Pastoral Centre on 28th of May at 8pm. 

Suggestions, questions for the PPC are welcome contact Chairperson 
office@dcparish.ie 

 

Greetings to Rome and to the World 
  

Peace be with you! Dearest brothers 
and sisters, this was the first greeting 
of the risen Christ, the good shepherd 
who gave His life for the flock of God. 
I, too, would like this greeting of peace 
to enter your hearts, to reach your 
families and all people, wherever they 
are; and all the peoples, and all the 
earth:  Peace be with you. 

This is the peace of  
the Risen Christ, a 
disarming and humble  
and preserving peace.  
It comes from God.  
God, who loves all of us, 
without any limits  
or conditions. 
 

Pope Leo the X1V 
 


